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Newsletter – Thursday, 7th June 2012 
 

Jumpstart 2012 Kindergarten Transition to School Program 
Each year Pallamallawa Public School holds a Kindergarten transition (Jumpstart) to 
school program for children who will be starting school the following year. This 
involves pre-school children attending the school for one day a week over a 15 week 
period beginning in Term 3. 
On Friday, 15th June the school will be holding an orientation session from 9.00 -
10.00am for parents who may be enrolling their child at Pallamallawa Public School 
in 2013. At this session Mrs Annie Rush our Kindergarten Teacher will be out lining 
the Kindergarten Transition Jumpstart Program to be held for pre-schoolers in Term 
3 & Term 4. We hope to run the program for 10 weeks in Term 3 and 5 weeks in 
Term 4. This year we will be holding the pre-school transition to school days on 
Thursday. 
This is open to children turning 5 before 1st August in 2013. 
Please contact the School to confirm your attendance for the parent orientation 
session and your child’s participation in the Jumpstart Program. 

 

Athletic Carnival – Friday 22nd June (note change of date) 

Students have commenced training in preparation for the school athletic 

carnival. Students need to wear joggers on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Friday. Mr Billy Grant is again assisting with training and we thank him 

for his continued support. 

 

Parent / Teachers Meetings – Thursday, 28th June. 

Parent / Teaching meetings will be held on Thursday, 28th June commencing at 

9am. Information and parent booking time schedule will be sent home closer to  

the 28th.  

 

Uniforms 

Uniforms need to be labelled clearly with the student’s name.  

It is easy to determine who owns a uniform when we have an item 

of clothing clearly marked.  

 
Woolworths Earn & Learn 
Woolworths supporting schools.  Stickers issued at the checkout need to be 

placed on cards.  Contact the office if you require more sticker cards. 



 

Clothing from NSW PSSA Sport Unit Team  

The students would like to express our thanks to the Sport Unit 

for the donation of sports gear. Every child will receive some 

article of clothing tomorrow. Due to odd sizing not everyone will 

receive the same article. 
 

 

 

Gardening 
 At this stage the students are involved in setting up a vegetable garden with Mrs Forsyth. 

Garden beds have been established; seeds have been planted and are almost ready for 

transplanting.  

  

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Canteen 

Thank you to all parents who have offered to assist with canteen. New 

mums on canteen roster this term will have Lynette show you how to do 

canteen on your allocated day. If you are unable to assist please contact 

Lynette 67549490. 
 

Canteen Roster Term 2 

        Fri 8
th
 June   Kay Grant 

Mon 11
th

 June        NO CANTEEN   Fri 15
th
 June  Colene Daley 

Mon 18
th 

June  Kerry Munn    Fri 22
nd

 Jun   Athletic Carnival – No Canteen 

Mon 25
th

 June Katrina Smith   Fri 29
th
 June  Liz Hobday 

 

Fruit Roster

Fri 8
th
 June   Kay Grant    Fri 15

th
 June  Donna Stevens  

Fri 22
nd

 June No Canteen    Fri 29
th
 June  Liz Hobday 

 

 

SALE:  OLD STOCK POLOS BLUE/SPORT $5 
 

Calendar 

Term 2 

 

June 

 Wed 13th Assembly 2.30pm 

 Wed 13th P & C Meeting 6.30pm 

 Fri 15th Parent Meeting – Jumpstart Kinda Transition to School 9am 

 Fri 22nd School Athletic Carnival  

 Thurs 28th Parent / Teacher Meetings 

 Fri 29th Last Day Term 3

 


